Dr. Adele V. Pecora - Superintendent of Schools

1600 Washington Avenue, Seaford, NY 11783 < Phone: (516) 592-4010 « Fax: (516) 592-4049

August 12, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians:

I hope this letter finds you and your family well and enjoying the remaining weeks of summer. Last week,
parents were asked to complete a survey for each child who attends Seaford Schools. The data revealed
that some families would like the District to provide a remote learning option in lieu of in-person instruction.

Prior to the Governor’s statement last Friday requiring districts provide a remote learning alternative to in-
person instruction, please know that we had already been preparing a plan to accommodate this preference.
As a result, the Seaford School District will be offering a Remote Learning Center Option for students who
prefer not to attend in-person instruction.

We are hosting a series of meetings for parents who are interested in this Remote Learning Center Option.
On Wednesday, August 19, 2020, the scheduled meetings are as follows:

Manor School and Harbor School at 6:00 pm
Middle School at 7:00 pm
High School at 8:00 pm

Because we want to make sure that we are able to address inquiries regarding the Remote Learning Center
Option, we will not be discussing the comprehensive reopening of schools’ plan that was presented at the
August 5" Board of Education meeting. If you have not had the opportunity to review the PowerPoint or
the YouTube video, these links are provided for your convenience:

Powerpoint
Video

In addition, the reopening of schools plan for each building are located on the district website. Click here.

It is our objective to provide a continuous, meaningful learning experience for all our students. In order to
prepare for September, we will post a Remote Learning Center Option Form to be completed by August
24" if parents are choosing this program for their children. Thank you for your patience and support.

Yours in Seaford Pride,

Adele V. Pecora

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
AVP:sh


https://www.seaford.k12.ny.us/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=17638&dataid=27200&FileName=BOE%20Presentation%20July%2029%202020.pdf
https://www.seaford.k12.ny.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=17795&ViewID=94B66785-F3F0-41A8-8414-1E55691D3E9E&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=27236&PageID=12957
https://www.seaford.k12.ny.us/domain/938

